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Transformation to Competitive Employment Act (H.R. 1263/ S.533) Social Media Templates 

 

Thank you for your interest in advocating for the Transformation to Competitive Employment Act! 
These social media templates are intended for advocates to use on their social media accounts to 

increase education and awareness of the bill. If you have any questions about these templates, please 
contact NDSS Manager of Federal Government Relations, Anna Fedewa, at afedewa@ndss.org.  

  
Instagram  
Did you know that individuals with disabilities can be paid less than minimum wage in the workforce 
solely because they have a disability? I am advocating for the Transformation to Competitive 
Employment Act which would eliminate subminimum wages and provide opportunities for individuals 
with disabilities to be integrated into competitive employment. Learn more and join me in my 
advocacy efforts by checking out @ndssorg Subminimum Wage Toolkit. Together, we can make a 
difference! #ndss #AdvocacyMatters  
  
Facebook/LinkedIn  
Did you know that individuals with disabilities can be paid less than minimum wage in the workforce 
solely because of their disability? I am advocating for the Transformation to Competitive Employment 
Act which would eliminate subminimum wages and provide opportunities for individuals with 
disabilities to be integrated into competitive employment. Learn more and join me in my advocacy 
efforts here: link   
  
Together, we can make a difference! #AdvocacyMatters  
  
  
Twitter  
People with disabilities should not be paid less than minimum wage just because they have a 
disability! Learn more about eliminating subminimum wage and transformation to competitive 
employment and take action at link. Together we can make a difference! @NDSS  
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